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New York State Senator Kenneth P. LaValle’s First Senatorial District Office will be
moving from Selden to Mount Sinai on July 29.

 The new office location is:

28 North Country Rd.

Suite 203

Mount Sinai, NY 11766

 The office telephone numbers will also change:

The new numbers are:

Telephone: 631-473-1461

Fax:   631-473-1513

The district office will be closed during the physical move on Friday July 29. The
office will reopen at the new location on Monday August 1.


